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attend the meeting but would 
like to know more about this 
organization, you can contact 

Della Alexander at (325) 453-
2025 or (806) 445-3089 or Mary 
Cherry at (325) 473-1214.

more about this organization is 
encouraged to join them for this 
meeting.  If  you are unable to 

The Robert Lee Community 
Thanksgiving Service will be 
held Sunday, November 18, 
2018, at Robert Lee Baptist 
Church, beginning at 6 pm.  All 
community members are 
encouraged to attend.  Please 
bring your favorite snacks or 
finger foods for the reception 
that follows.  There will also be 
an offering taken, with all 
proceeds to go to the Coke 
County Food Pantry.

The Coke County Retired 
Teachers Association will meet 
Monday, November 19, 2018, at 
First Baptist Church in Bronte 
for a noon potluck lunch and 
meeting.  All retired school 
personnel are encouraged to 
attend, as are all current school 
personnel and administrators 
(spouses welcome), who are 
considering retirement.

The Coke County Retired 

Teachers Association is in 
District XV of  the Texas Retired 
Teachers Association, the 
statewide association dealing with 
issues important to retired school 
personnel.  Membership in 
TRTA includes a collective voice 
in Austin, internet information 
on all aspects of  retired teachers 
(trta.org), and a monthly 
newsletter concerning retired 
personnel interests about 
retirement savings, healthcare, 
and public education support.

The November monthly 
meeting for the Friends of  the 
Robert Lee Care Center will be 
held on Monday, November 26, 
2018, in the East Side Activity 
Room at the RLCC.

Discussion will be held on 
choosing a specific project for 
which they will be raising funds.  
Details will be finalized for the 
brown bag lunch fund raiser to 
be held on Friday, November 11, 
2019.

Anyone interested in hearing 


